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Monday, May 21, 2012

Mr. Robert S. Sussenbach
Partner

CGLS Architects, Inc.

2500 Cumberland Parkway
Suite 350

Atlanta, GA 30339

Dear Bob:

As we approach the completion of Cambridge High School, | want to take a moment to thank you and your team
for once again serving as a highly effective partner in our mutual goal of achieving client delight.

Clearly, there are always challenges on every project and that has certainly been the case on this close to $45
million high school. However, the challenges posed were mitigated, to a great extent, by the outstanding quality
of your firm’s construction documents and the highly professional manner in which your team carried out its
responsibilities.

Of course this did not come as a surprise to us. We have enjoyed our past partnerships and once again our firms’
collaboration has proven to be highly effective as evidenced by the fact that the Cambridge High School project has
received wide praise from our client and is on target to be delivered well in advance of the contracted completion
date.

As was the case with previous projects in which we had partnered with CGLS, we found the CGLS team to be highly
professional and strongly committed to achieving an outstanding outcome for the client. There have been a
number of other attributes common to every project in which we have partnered with CGLS. These include
exceptionally well drawn plans that minimize addenda and change orders, a clear channel of communication with
CGLS principals and project personnel, and a strong commitment to dealing in a thorough and fair manner with all
members of the project team.

It has been our pleasure to work with CGLS and we look forward to working with you on many future projects.
Sincerely,

1. Fiw

William F. McCorkle
Vice President
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